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MENOMINEE AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
MENOMINEE, MICHIGAN

“It is the mission of the Menominee Area School Board to provide an education that best enables our students to compete successfully
in today’s modern world as well as to provide a safe and challenging atmosphere while being fiscally responsible to our community.”

APPROVED
Minutes of a Special Meeting of the Board of Education

The Board of Education of the Menominee Area Public Schools met for a Special Meeting on Monday,
May 5, 2021.

The meeting was called to order by the President of the Board, Mr. Derek Butler at 6:00 p.m. members present:

Mr. Derek Butler, President

Mrs. Dawn Wesolowski, Vice-President
Ms. Becky Thoune, Secretary

Ms. Nicole Myszak, Treasurer

Mr. Hunter Mans, Trustee

Mrs. Cindy Woods, Trustee

Mr. John Mans, Superintendent

Members absent: Mr. Michael Maas, Trustee

ACTION ITEMS:

Moved by Mr. Mans, seconded by Mrs. Woods, that the Covid-19 quarantine policy be changed to “a person may not
be required to quarantine unless the student is within three feet of a positive COVID-19 carrier or mask use is not
universal. If it is deemed that a person is required to quarantine, the minimum required quarantine shall be 10
days”.

MOTION CARRIED. (5-1)

Moved by Mr. Mans, seconded by Mrs. Wesolowski, that the COVID-19 quarantine policy be changed to “if mask use
is universal, no quarantine due to close proximity of a positive case shall be imposed”.

Moved by Mr. Mans, seconded by Ms. Myszak, to table said motion above.

MOTION CARRIED. (6-0)

Meeting adjourned at 8:23 pm.

JULIE KRAH, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY TO THE SUPERINTENDENT

APPROVED AND ENTERED INTO THE PROCEEDINGS OF THIS DISTRICT
, 2021

MR. JOHN MANS, SUPERINTENDENT






